
Remembering 
Pete Stair

Born 1934 - Oct. 17, 2024



Picture taken ca. 2005-6 and used in every 
directory until …………

Pete joins the 
Senior Men’s Club 
in 1995.



……the 2019-2020 directory 



He was a mainstay 
at every Friday 
meeting and 
became a Director 
in 2007 through 
2010.



2008-09

Pete was appointed 
Chairman of our 
first Website 
Committee.



Pete loved New York and 
became a certified NYC 
Guide. He led many trips 
into the city for the Club, 
with a group called 
Sidewalks of NY.2010

2021-22
2023

2017

2020



Pete continued to give 
tours during COVID 
using some tools he 
found online to assist. 
This was a tour of the 
Metropolitan Museum 
of Art.



Christmas Luncheon
2010 

BBQ 2022

Pete and his wife, Lorrine, 
loved a good party and 
trips and never missed 
one of our holiday 
luncheons, tennis parties 
or BBQs.

After Lorrine passed, 
Pete continued to 
enjoyed the Club’s 
activities.

Annual 
Meeting 2022

Canadian Rockies and National Parks 
trip 2014



Annual Meeting 
2022

Hawaiian Shirt 
Day 2022

Lunch Bunch 2023

BBQ 2023
Hawaiian Shirt Day 

2023His Luncheon 2024 Lunch Bunch 2023

Christmas 
Luncheon 2022



In 2014, Pete was honored with the Distinguished Senior New 
Canaan Man Award for all of his contributions to the Club and 

the Town of New Canaan.



Assorted pictures from Pete’s family……….

Pete loved his wine!!!



Pete, you will be 
missed!!
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